
Dear Students, 

  

 

Pathfinding: Exhibition on Learning Opportunities at HKU 

The start of semester is always exciting – intellectually stimulating courses, new friends, outstanding 
professors and opportunities for self-enhancement everywhere. To introduce you to the wide variety of 
learning opportunities available, the Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS) and 
the Academic Advising Office (AAO) will jointly organize the Pathfinding Exhibition:  

Date:  September 25-26, 2014 (Thursday and Friday) 
Time: 12:00 noon – 4:00 pm 
Venue: Haking Wong Podium 
 

You will find a wide spectrum of learning opportunities and student support services outside classroom 
such as exchange, internship, service learning and experiential learning, library service, health 
education, foreign languages, sports programmes, English language support, person enrichment, career 
planning, campus life, student development, academic advising, general education and many more. 
There will also be a lucky draw! Do come and have fun! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS) 
Academic Advising Office (AAO)  
 

 


